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Please see below our plans for celebrating the festive season 2021. 
 

 Year 4 pupils will be presenting the story of the First Christmas through readings and carols.  This will be 

recorded and sent out via Google Classrooms and Year 4 parents will be informed when this can be viewed. 

 

 Week beginning 6th December Mrs Walker will be running a Christmas themed Enterprise shop as a fund 

raising venture.  This will take place each lunchtime and Year 6 will support Mrs Walker with running the 

shop.  Children may purchase pocket money toys on the following days: 

Monday 6th Year 6 

Tuesday 7th    Year 5 

Thursday 9th Year 4 

Friday 10th  Year 3 
They will need to bring loose change in an envelope or a purse and they will be responsible for their own 
money. 
 

 The Christmas postbox will be in our Entrance area from Monday 6th December.  Children may post cards to 

their friends – please ensure envelopes are named ideally with both names. 

 

 Christmas lunch is being served on Wednesday 8th December.  As with all our themed lunches children who 

normally have a packed lunch are welcome to order a dinner through Pay360.  Myself and Mrs Walker will 

decorate the dining room as we have in previous years.  Children may wear a Christmas jumper if they wish 

with school trousers/skirts. 

 

 Wednesday 15th December 

This will be party afternoon for the whole school.  Teachers will organise games/activities and children can 

come to school for the day in party clothes / Christmas jumpers etc.  P.E. on this day will be modified to take 

into account Children’s attire. 

Children can bring in from home a Christmas themed decorated party food box, this only has to be a small 

amount of food i.e crisps, chocolate bar, and a drink, as they will have only just had their lunch, (make sure 

they can still access their food inside!) There will be prizes for the best-decorated party food box. 

 

 Thursday 16th December 

Christmas “Golden Time” afternoon where all classes will have a movie.  Again Christmas jumpers can be 

worn to wear with school skirts and trousers.  Children may bring in 1 snack to eat during the movie.  This is 

the last day of term for pupils as Friday 17th is an inset day where staff will be working on curriculum 

development. 
 


